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SOUTH SEMINOLE AND NORTH ORANGE COUNTY WASTEWATER TRANSMISSION 
AUTHORITY 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)  
RFQ #2023-01 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING AND EXTENSION OF STAFF SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) NO. 2023-01 – FOR PROFESSIONAL 
ENGINEERING AND EXTENSION OF STAFF SERVICES. 

The South Seminole and North Orange County Wastewater Transmission Authority (“Authority”), is 
requesting qualification statements from an “Engineering Professional.” For the purpose of the RFQ, 
an “Engineering Professional” is a firm that holds a current certificate of registration under Chapter 
471 as a registered engineer to practice engineering and that has documented experience in the 
preparation of engineering services and extension of staff services for public entities and meets the 
minimum qualifications described in the RFQ. In determining whether a firm is qualified, the 
Authority shall consider such factors as the ability of professional personnel; past performance; 
willingness to meet time and budget requirements; location; recent, current, and projected workloads 
of the firms. 

Qualification packages must be received no later than 3:00 p.m. (local time) on Wednesday, July 
19, 2023. Any qualification packages received after the above-noted time will not be accepted 
under any circumstances. Any uncertainty regarding the time a qualification package was received 
will be resolved against the respondent. Qualification packages submitted after this designated 
time will be returned unopened. 

Firms or companies interested in providing the Engineering services and extension of staff 
services shall submit electronically a pdf of their qualifications to the South Seminole and North 
Orange County Wastewater Transmission Authority Director by the submission deadline to the 
attention of: 

 
Ed Gil de Rubio, Executive Director  

Email:  director@ssnocwta.com 
RFQ #2023-01 
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No faxed or printed submissions will be accepted. 

The Authority, through written inquiries directed to Ed Gil de Rubio, Executive Director, will receive 
questions regarding the RFQ. The deadline for receipt of written inquiries is Wednesday, July 12, 
2023, close of business.  

Pursuant to Section 287.133(2)(a), Florida Statutes, interested firms who have been placed on the 
convicted vendor list following a conviction for public entity crimes may not submit a proposal on a 
contract to provide services for a public entity, may not be awarded a consultant contract, and may 
not transact business with a public entity for services, the value of which exceeds $15,000, for a period 
of 36 months form the date of being placed on the convicted vendor list. 
 
Interested firms may obtain the RFQ documents at: 
 

Web site: www.ssnocwta.com  
Or email the Director at: director@ssnocwta.com. 
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